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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

SIXTEENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR - 22nd/23rd JULY 2023 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

saturday  -  vigil of sixteenth sunday 
of the year 

22nd 5.00pm Our Lady’s Ammal Abraham RIP 

Sunday -  sixteenth sunday of the year 
World day of prayer for 
grandparents and the elderly 

23rd 9.00am 
11.00am 
4.00pm 

Holy Cross 
Our Lady’s 
Holy cross 

Nathan Spencer RIP 
Marie Monique Grivon RIP 
Prayers for Vocations 

monday - feria 24th    

Tuesday  - saint james, apostle (feast) 25th 9.30am 
6.30pm 

Our lady’s 
Our lady’s 

Deceased relatives of Doyle family 
Eph’pha’tha Healing Service 

wednesday - saints Joachim & anne, 
parents of the blessed virgin mary 
(memorial) 

26th 11.00am 
12.00pm 

Holy cross 
Holy Cross 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Service of Word & Holy Communion 

thursday -  feria 27th 9.30am 
10.00am 

Our Lady’s 
Our lady’s 

Kathleen Ritchie RIP 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

friday  - feria 28th 12.00pm 
7.00pm 

Holy Cross 
Our Lady’s 

Nicolas Williams RIP 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  & Divine 
Mercy Chaplet   

saturday  -  vigil of seventeenth 
sunday of the year 

29th 11.00am
5.00pm 
6.00pm 

Holy Cross 
Our Lady’s 
Our Lady’s 

Baptism of Elizabeth Yeung Beltran 
 Patrick Doyle RIP 
Novena to Our Mother of Perpetual Help 

Sunday -  seventeenth sunday of the 
year 

30th 9.00am 
11.00am 

 
4.00pm 

Holy Cross 
Our Lady’s 
 
Holy cross 

People of the Parish 
Jane Gichanga RIP 
Baptism within Mass of Isabella Mendes Agostinho 
Prayers for Vocations 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 07561121724 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  
Saturday July 29th—Filipino Community 

Sunday July 30th – Ngozi Okochi 
OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

Saturday July 29th - Filipino Community 
Sunday July 30th - Monica Cassidy & Jason Young 

OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR JULY 
Team C (Monica, Jane, Chinwendu, Eugenia & Muchene Family) 

REFRESHMENTS AFTER MASS 
Sunday July 30th - Emmanuel & Nana 

 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 

July 30th - Lucas Ortega 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

July 30th - Dominic Dixon & Lauren Whitehouse 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING 

July 30th  -  Charles & Patricia Nyarkoh 

HOLY CROSS PRIMARY CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY 
There are some spaces for Nursery and Reception classes at the  

school.  If you are interested, please contact the school on  
0115 9534577 or email  Office@holycross.Notts.sch.Uk 

          HOLY CROSS MINDFUL MERCIFUL CAFÉ 
will be open  again this Wednesday [26th July] at 9.30am in Holy 

Cross meeting room.  Everyone is welcome.  
SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

As schools break up for summer, we wish all our students and 
teachers a well-earned break. We pray that all will remain safe and 
we look forward to welcoming them back in September. We pray 

for all those who are awaiting exam results, that their efforts will be 
crowned with success. 

FOUNDATION GOVERNOR  ST MARGARET CLITHEROW SCHOOL  
Are you looking for a way to live out your faith and serve your local 

community at the same time? If so, becoming a foundation  
governor could be just the thing for you. St Margaret Clitherow’s 

school is seeking to appoint a new foundation governor.  
Foundation governors play a vital role in maintaining and  

developing the Catholic character of our schools. If you are  
interested or would like more information, please email:  

admin@st-margaretclitherow.nottingham.sch.uk  
 PA TO THE BISHOP OF NOTTINGHAM  

Purpose of role: To support the work of the Bishop of Nottingham. 
As no two days are the same, the bishop’s P.A. is expected to     
respond to a variety of enquiries and needs, have a systems        

approach to all that is needed and be able to manage multiple        
priorities. They will ensure a warm and generous welcome is      

extended to all who come to visit the bishop; will thrive working 
alongside the bishop’s private secretary in ensuring the bishop’s 
office runs efficiently and smoothly; will be a natural at keeping 

calm; confident and good-humoured. Hours of work: 20-30 hours 
per week worked over 4 days per week. Line Manager: Bishop of 

Nottingham, Rate: £27-£35k p.a. pro-rata (depending upon         
qualifications and experience).  Apply by: Noon on Thursday 27th 
July 2023 by completing the application form which can be found 

on the Diocese of Nottingham website   : 
www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/career   

HOLY CROSS ANNUAL CHARITY GARDEN FETE  
The Garden Fete has now been re-scheduled for  

Sunday 3rd September. 
BIBLE STUDY HOLY CROSS 

There will be no Bible study at Holy Cross until further notice.  
ADORATION IN CHURCH ON WEDNESDAYS AND THURSDAYS 

Please join us on a Wednesday in Holy Cross Church for Adoration 
at 11.00am before Mass.  On Thursdays we will have an hour of 
adoration before the Lord at Our Lady’s after the 9.30am Mass 

until 11am.  This will change if a funeral Mass is scheduled.  Please 
do try to come and have some quiet time of prayer and reflection. 
  WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR GRANDPARENTS AND THE ELDERLY 
Pope Francis has instituted a World Day for Grandparents and the 
Elderly on Sunday 23rd July. The theme of the third World Day for    

Grandparents and the Elderly is, “His mercy is from age to age”  
( Lk 1:50) which takes us back to the joyful meeting  between the 
young Mary and her elderly relative Elizabeth. On this special day 

in which we celebrate grandparents and the elderly,  
we pray to Mary, Mother of all the living, to keep grandparents 

constantly in her care.  
EPH'PHA'THA  HEALING SERVICE 

 will take place this Tuesday [25th July], 6.30pm to 8.30pm at Our 
Lady's, Bulwell. Praise & Worship,  Adoration , Healing Mass &  

Laying on of Hands.  All welcome .  
NOVENA TO OUR MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP 

After the vigil Mass at Our Lady’s on Saturday 29th July. 
OUR LADY’S PARISH SOCIAL GROUP  

would like to hear from YOU. We are looking to stage some events 
for the autumn/winter and would welcome any ideas and  

suggestions from you. Previous events have been very successful 
and we'd like to add a few more. You will be given a leaflet asking 

for your opinions after Mass. Please take it home, fill it in and drop 
it in the box at the back of church when you next come. All ideas 

welcome. Thank you. 
CHILDREN'S LITURGY AT HOLY CROSS & OUR LADY’S  

Children's Liturgy at both Holy Cross and Our Lady’s has broken up 
for the summer and will be back in September. 

Happy holidays everyone. 

RECONCILIATION:   Our Lady’s Saturday 4.15pm—4.45pm  Holy Cross - Wednesday (after Mass) 

SAFEGUARDING REPRESENTATIVES 
Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell:  Bridget Doyle   Holy Cross, Hucknall : Rosaleen Walters 07513 725395  

Diocesan Safeguarding Contact; Rachel Campion safeguarding@dioceseofnottingham.uk or telephone 0115 9539850   

WEEKEND COLLECTION  15TH/ 16TH  JULY HOLY CROSS £307.21 S/O - £136 OUR LADY’S £539.75 S/O £540 

PLEASE PRAY FOR JASBINDER SANDHU RIP 
Please pray for Jasbinder Sandhu who died on Tuesday 11th July.  Jas, as he was known, was a regular and very  

popular visitor to the Drop-in-Café pre Covid, as well as occasionally attending Mass at Our Lady’s.   
At this difficult time, please keep in your prayers Jasbinder’s family, friends and the Staff at NHS Thorneywood Mount   

Residential Unit where Jas spent the last few years as a popular and much loved resident. 
Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon him. May he rest in peace. Amen. 

OUR LADY’S AND HOLY CROSS BOTH HAVE LOOP SYSTEMS FOR PARISHIONERS WHO ARE HARD OF HEARING AND WEAR  

A HEARING AID.   SWITCH YOUR AID TO THE ’T’ POSITION TO BENEFIT FROM THE SYSTEM. 

FR RICHARD’S 21ST ANNIVERSARY OF ORDINATION  
Fr Richard would like to thank everyone for their best 

wishes and the Spiritual Bouquet presented to him last 
Sunday.  It was a great surprise and it greatly appreciated. 

CANON ANTHONY DOLAN’S 57TH ANNIVERSARY OF ORDINATION  
Thank you Canon Anthony for the work you do and congratulations 

on your anniversary.  May you be filled with God’s blessings         
and joy.  Ad Multos Annos. 

                                                                                      BAPTISM CLASS 
Our next class for parents of children 6 years and under will take place on Saturday 5th August 2023 @ 10.30am until 

12.30pm in Our Lady’s Parish Hall.  This class is for parishioners from both Holy Cross and Our Lady’s.  If you would like your 
child/children to be baptised, please email the office for a form.   

Completed forms need to be submitted to the office by Sunday 30th July. 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
mailto:ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com
mailto:Office@holycross.Notts.sch.Uk
https://www.nottinghamshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/thorneywood-mount-residential-unit/
https://www.nottinghamshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/thorneywood-mount-residential-unit/

